
                               
                                               
 

Opportunity to attend Launch of new Forum for Regis tered 
Learning Disabilities Nurses 

 
A new Forum for Registered Learning Disabilities Nurses is being 
launched to provide a platform to exchange best practice, explore 

professional issues and to provide networking opportunities and support. 
 

The Regional Professional Forum for Learning Disabilities Nurses is 
being set up by NIPEC and the Royal College of Nursing at the request 

of the Northern Ireland Collaborative. 
 

The Forum will facilitate professional communication and serve as a 
resource on matters relating to Learning Disabilities Nursing. 

 
If you are a Registered Learning Disabilities Nurse  who would like 

to help shape developments in nursing practice and enhance 
person-centred care please join us for the launch o f the Forum on  

 

 

Date 2th March 2017 

Time 10:00am – 12:00pm 

Venue: Yarn Suite, Mossley Mill,  

Newtownabbey, County Antrim, BT36 5QA 

 
 

All Registered Learning Disabilities Nurses across all settings are 
welcome to attend the launch and join the Forum. If you would like to 
attend, please negotiate time off with your manager and contact 
lorraine.andrews@nipec.hscni.net before the 23rd February for catering 
purposes. 
 
 


